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I am writing in support of LD 958, An Act to Prohibit Eminent Domain on Tribal 
Land. Tribal control of tribal land is an indispensable part of tribal sovereignty. If the 
state of Maine is serious about building relationships of trust with the Wabanaki 
tribes, this bill will help build that foundation by ensuring that the tribes are consulted
in a serious and responsible way before any action is taken. 


